
Submitter: Barbara Alonso Gonzalez 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB2984 

There are tent communities everywhere. Rent has doubled in just over a year. We 

need housing now not studies. I suggest the government purchase older apartment 

buildings and put homeless people in them at 30 percent income rent controll and no 

requirements for credit or unreasonable fees except proof of income so we can get 

them off our streets and private property. Waste of time and money doing studies you 

should have done 2 years ago. This an emergency  and public health situation since 

they don't have bathrooms. 


